
 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

 
BAJA, INC. IS VOLUNTARILY RECALLING  

DIRT BIKE MODELS DR50 and DR70 
 

Sold December 2010 through January 2012 
 
  

  

                        
           BAJA DR50       BAJA DR70 
 
 

If you purchased a Baja Dirt Bike Model DR50 OR DR70 between 
December 2010 and January 2012, please immediately stop using the 
product and contact Baja customer service for instructions on how to 

receive a free repair. 
 

The petcock fuel assembly may not be properly sealed to the fuel tank, 
which could result in a fuel leak causing a fire and burn hazard for 

consumers. 
 
 

Visit www.bajamotorsports.com or 
Call 1-888-863-2252 

8 a.m. to 5 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission Post until October 31, 2012




